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Get together of students of AVG, Anaikatti 
1995- 98 Batch at Rishikesh 

An informal get together of some of the students of the second three-and-a-half- 
year residential Vedanta course (at Arsha Vidya Gurukulam Anaikatti 1995- 98) 
took place at Swami Dayananda Ashram Rishikesh on 22nd, 23rdand 24th of Dec 
2014.  Twelve of us got together. It was a warm, cordial and friendly occasion. 
We re-lived our togetherness, which we enjoyed during our course under the Grace 
of PujyaSwamiji. Our common binding factor was that we are all shishyas of Pujya 
Swamiji. 

We could share among us some of our experiences, our activities. We also found 
some time to discuss some of the issues/ problems we face and we could think 
of some possible answers/ solutions. We resolved to be of support to each other. 
It was a fruitful event and we thought of getting together again. During this time 
we enjoyed warm love and care from our Ashram, in particular from Swami 
Suddhanandaji. A couple of Bhandaraswere organized. We returned to our respective 
places with our hearts full. 

Report by Swami Brahmavidyananda 

Get together of students of AVG 

In the December 2014 issue  - inside back cover photo caption should read as: 
Dr. Rajasekaran , The Vaidya Kula Shresthah Awardee and Pujya Swamiji. 
Regret for the error. 


